TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
July 14, 2011

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Ralph
Smrecek Jr..

Supervisors present: Charles Suda and Bruce Elmer
Others present: Roger Sonnentag, Jerome Krempasky, Jim Learman Jr, & Randy Kitzhaber

Open Forum: Jim Learman and Randy Kitzhaber asked if the Town was willing to open the
Town roads to ATV use. They stated that the GWR club would be responsible for any expenses
incured for ATVs to used the roads. It was decided that it would be placed on the August agenda
for the board to vote.

The minutes of the June 14, 2011 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer report was presented.

Motion by Bruce Elmer, seconded by Chuck Suda, to pay all of the monthly bills as presented.
Motion carried.

Motion Ralph Smrecek Jr. seconded Bruce Elmer, to approve the culvert permit for Leon
Gregorich. Motion carried.

Update on the road work was presented by Ralph Smrecek Jr. The culverts on River Road and
Capital Road have been changed. More will be changed when contractor is available.

Next regular town meeting is set for August 9, 2011 at 8:00 p.m.
Motion Chuck Suda, seconded Ralph Smrecek Jr., to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk




